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 Notice 23  
1. Although the EDB has announced that all kindergartens in Hong Kong 

did not require to do RAT and measure their temperature daily before 

going to school, children’s ability to participate in group activities 

and self-protection at school is low. In order to reduce the risk of 

germ transmission, we have the following measures: 

- Children are required to measure their temperature daily and record 

in body temperature record sheet. The staff and teachers will check 

the record sheet for every child daily. If the child is having fever, 

the child needs to rest for 2 more days after the fever subsides. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

- We suggest children wear masks every day at school, if the child 

has the symptoms of flu, cough, runny nose, etc., need to rest at 

home. 

- Please put clean masks in students’ school bag (3 masks for half-

day classes/ 5 days for whole-day classes). 

-Children who have symptoms of flu and fever, please finish RAT at 

home in order to reduce the chances of germs being infected into the 

community. If the child or parents got COVID-19, please need to rest 

at home until recovered with a negative test result. 

 

2. In order to count and arrange books in library, parents are required 

to return all the books to school before Mar. 24 (Friday). There will 

be book returning service only on that day while borrowing service 

is suspended until Apr. 17 (Monday).  

 

3. Participants of “Nature Experience Ocean Party” for K2 parents and 

children on Mar. 24 (Friday), please gather at 8:50 a.m.at school 

punctually. (No waiting for late-comers). Children please wear 

sportwear and bring rucksacks. Parents are required to wear casual 

wear. 
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4. Please noted that some inspectors from the EDB are going to visit our 

school between 27th March and 30th March for observing the performance 

of children and teachers in class and exchanging ideas. 

 

5. Please log in via the following link or scan the QR code to vote for 

5 best pictures on or before Mar. 27. In order to have a fair poll, 

each person can only vote once, and registration is needed by using 

contact number. Thanks for your cooperation! Thank you for 

participating! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1obHYr6jwdHC4W86G46lU71CGdmjF_EXpue4Tv-5ei28/edit 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 
 

 

 

Ms. Tong Shuk Yee 

The Principal 

17th March,2023 
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